
Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Yesterday we received the Government guidance on the expectations for schools to reopen fully in 

September and we are absolutely delighted that we will be in a position to welcome back all our 

year groups.  

There is still a number of measures we will need to put in place in order to maintain social distancing 

where possible and we may have to consider the start and finish times for different year groups. We 

are busy working on this and will communicate this information to you as soon as we have it.  

In the meantime, I would like to confirm that school will close to all pupils on Friday 17th July and will 

reopen to Years 1 to 6 on Wednesday 9th September in line with our published school holiday dates. 

Children in Nursery and Reception will be contacted separately about a start date for their child as 

we feel that it is important we complete home visits and transition opportunities in the first couple 

of weeks back before they start full time. By doing this we will be able to give your child a more 

settled start once they do start with us full time.  

We are very much looking forward to seeing all our children back in September and looking smart in 

their new uniforms (if you haven’t placed your order for the free jumpers/cardigans and ties yet 

please contact the school office). 

I have enjoyed getting to know some of the families who have children back in school and very much 

looking forward to meeting the rest of our families.  

Please be assured as we move to opening the school up fully we will be putting in place all the safety 

measures advised by the Government. The safety of your child and all the staff here at Carlinghow is 

my utmost priority.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss D Worthington  
Principal 
 


